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April’s Character Trait is Co-operation
Student Attendance and Punctuality 
Regular student attendance and punctuality are important in order for students to be successful at school. The Education Act states that it is the responsibility of the parent/guardian to ensure that their children attend school regularly. A student's academic progress depends on regular class attendance. 

TDSB elementary schools practice the Safe Arrival Program that requires schools to perform a school-home attendance check. Notify the school when your child will be absent. Students are expected to fully participate in learning opportunities and complete all homework assignments and tests when they are absent so make sure your child is getting homework assignments when they are absent.


You can help ensure that your child is in school and on time for classes by:
- being involved in your child's education; 
- knowing the school's schedule;
- communicating regularly with classroom teachers (use your child's planner to send notes to the teacher);
- calling the school if your child is going to be absent;
- writing a note if your child is late due to an appointment; 
- ensuring that your child gets a good night's sleep so that they have the energy they need for the next day.
International Day of Pink

On April 11 we celebrated The International Day of Pink. The day of action, was born when a youth in a high school in Cambridge, Nova Scotia was bullied because he wore a pink shirt to school. His fellow students decided to stand up to bullying; and hundreds of students came to school wearing pink to show support for diversity and stopping discrimination, gender-based bullying, homophobia and transphobia. Our students and staff wore pink in support of diversity. 

The International Day of Pink is more than just a symbol of a shared belief in celebrating diversity - it's also a commitment to being open minded, to being understanding of differences and learning to respect each other.

Coding With Ryan- Ms. Bradley

The junior kids are having a great time learning the coding language Scratch with Ryan Creighton. He is a very funny and accomplished individual who has founded a tech company called Untold Entertainment, created a game called Sissy's Ponycorn Adventure that has gone viral (https://ponycorns.com/) and has written narratives for the Mysterious Package Company. Ryan worked with the junior students so that by the time they finished their third session, the students would have enough basic knowledge to be able to be somewhat independent. Thank you Ryan for donating your time!

Up and Coming

Tuesday, May 1st 9:15 AM:  Character Assembly

Tuesday, May 8th 1 PM Spring Concert Matinee

Wednesday, May 9th 7 PM Spring Concert

Thursday, May 17th 6:30 PM School Council Meeting

Friday, May 25th: School Track Meet (tentative)

Tuesday, June 5th 9:15 AM Character Assembly

Wednesday, June 13th Track Meet at Birchmount CI

Monday, June 25th Graduation 
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STEAM NIGHT


On Wednesday, April 11th Maryvale hosted a very exciting STEAM (science, technology, engineering, art, and math) evening.  This event was designed to highlight the exciting advances in education we are embracing as we prepare our students to become 21st century leaders.


We had well over 300 students, parents, grandparents, family members and Maryvale alumni come through to try out the activities created by our teachers, educational assistants and early childhood educators.  There were a number of activities to choose from:  architecture, designing, navigating, exploring, coding and of course eating!  We wish to thank Ms. Seco (grade ½) and Ms. Hatzopoulos (parent council) for all their expertise in putting together this amazing evening.  Thanks to all the educators who made the event come alive!  





One of the best parts of the evening were the prizes at the end of the night.  This would not have been possible without the support from our community. We would like to thank all of those who generously donated prizes for the event: Metro, Second Cup, Bailey's Home Hardware, Elegant Bag, Rizvi Electronics, Parkway Bowl, Shoppers Drug Mart, C Cubed, Maximum Deals, and Nick & Mira's No Frills. We are especially thankful to the management team at Parkway Mall for their donation of $500 which tremendously contributed to the success of this event. On behalf of the students, parents, and staff of Maryvale Public School, thank you very much!





BOOK FAIR


Many thanks to Ms. Bradley and our parent and student volunteers who made the Book Fair a huge success.  The book fair sold over $3000 which in turn gave the school $1800 to use to purchase new materials.  Thank you to the Maryvale community for your support!





TRACK AND FIELD


Our school track and field meet will be held on Friday, May 25th.  Grades 4 – 8 students who qualify during the school meet will compete at Birchmount CI on June 13th.





FRED FOX VISIT


Maryvale was thrilled to welcome Fred Fox (Terry's eldest brother) on Monday April 16th. Fred shared with us Terry’s story and his core values of perseverance and resiliency.  We were inspired by his personal narrative about his brother.  Fred presented our school with our 20th year anniversary banner. Thank you to Ms. Shulman who has organized and promoted our Terry Fox event for many, many years. We look forward to continuing the Terry Fox run/walk in the fall!  





SUMMER SCHOOL


Elementary summer programs increase engagement and build self-confidence in our students. This summer, from July 4 – 27, the TDSB is opening schools across the city to help build reading, writing and math skills in students from Kindergarten to Grade 8. Visit www.tdsb.on.ca/summer for a complete list of participating schools. @TDSB_ConEd









































   


 
































